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Memorial Safety Testing in Fremington Cemetery  
 
As part of its Memorial Testing policy, Fremington Parish Council will begin 
testing memorials. This process will take place on the 13th,15th, 20th & 27th 
June 2023.  
 
As the landowner, Fremington Parish Council is obliged to undertake this 
work to ensure that its cemetery is a safe place for the public to visit.  
Under this memorial testing procedure all memorials over 500mm in height 
will be tested using industry approved testing procedures.  
 
Any memorials found to be unsafe will be either supported or cordoned off 
to ensure that they do not present a risk to visitors of the cemetery.  
Fremington Parish Council will not fix any memorials. Fixing memorials is 
the responsibility of the grave owner.  
 
Fremington Parish Council intends to carry out this with minimal disruption. 
However, we would ask that any visitors to the cemetery take note of the 
warning signs and exercise caution near memorials during this procedure.  

 


